
I am very much opposed to HB 4135. We have experienced Alzheimer’s in our 
own family as well as with friends.  My mother is suffering from Alzheimer’s.  She 
is still very loving and very, very chatty!  Her life is still precious to the entire 
family and we care for her.  We love her very much and would never want her to 
suffer from no food or water or the barbaric measures within this bill!   
 
Life is precious at any age or stage, and it is up to God when it ends, not for man 
to end it early.   
 
Thank you,  
Becky DeWitt   
 


